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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 11:01 AM
To: Horne, Mark (MarkHorne)
Cc: 'Sobieraj, Justin'
Subject: Chevron #20-6265; 1520 Powell Street, Emeryville; Status Followup
Attachments: CORRES_L_2015-08-28.pdf

Mark, 
 
I wanted to followup on the attached Request for Funds that was sent in early late August, as ACEH has not 
received a check to allow oversight of the environmental case.  Because the subject site is not in the UST 
program, oversight costs must be recovered directly from identified responsible parties.  Chevron has been the 
lead RP at the site. 
 
I also wanted to followup on the status of garage vapor sampling in or around the elevator.  We last discussed 
a response by Chevron by October 30th, now several weeks past. 
 
It also looks like I may owe you an extension for the report submittal due to the need to identify a methodology 
for vapor sampling in the elevator pit.  Part of the timing associated with the extension requires a response 
regarding the methodology. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


